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31 January 2018 
 
    MEDIA ALERT 
 
First Lady Mrs Mathabatha assists young school girls. 
 
 
Limpopo First lady, Mrs Margaret Mathabatha will form part of the ongoing back to school 
campaign by visiting some farm schools and assisting young girls. 
 
 
DATE: 01 February 2017 
 
VENUE:  Moshita High School (Alma Farm), Modimolle 
 
TIME: 08h00. 
 
The First lady besides motivating young girls, she will donate thousands of rands worth of 
sanitary towels on behalf of the First Lady Trust. 
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